
Internship of Law students 
 

UPSLSA organizes Summer Internship Programme for Law Students, every year in the month of 

June. It took place in the year 2024 and is being held again in the Year, 2025. Law students from 

different Universities, across the country were shortlisted on the basis of telephonic interview 

conducted by the Officers of UPSLSA.  

 

The experts from Cyber Law, Senior Police Officers, Officers from Administration, Prison 

Department, Senior Advocates, Doctors and Senior Judicial Officers enriched the law interns 

with their knowledge and experiences.  The visit of Law Students to District Jail, Lucknow, 

Office of District Legal Services Authority, Lucknow, Hon’ble High Court, Lucknow Bench, 

Lucknow were also facilitated by the Officers of UPSLSA.  

 

Internship Programme of Law Students were also conducted by District Legal Services 

Authorities for Cluster of Districts across the State of Uttar Pradesh. 

 

 

 

  

  


